“Education is the key to opportunity in America.  As our world and economy changes, providing our higher education system with opportunities to expand and meet the needs of our state is more critical today than ever.  Having advocated for this measure while in the House, I am pleased Mark has taken the lead on this bill and look forward to working with him and Senator Reid to pass it into law,” said Senator Dean Heller.     
